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www.meridianschool.co.uk  
Thursday 22nd  

October 

Reception, Key Stage 1 & 2  

Commendation Celebration 

Due to staff availability we were unable to run commendation assemblies this week.  

We hope you enjoyed the opportunity this week to speak with your child’s teacher and celebrate 

the progress they have made since returning in September. It’s a short newsletter this week because 

we will be sending out a celebration newsletter for each year group allowing you to see some of the 

amazing learning that has taken place this term. These will be sent out via the School Jotter and a 

copy kept on our website - https://www.meridianschool.co.uk/parents/all-newsletters.  

 

I hope you all have a restful half term break and look forward to seeing you in term 2.   

  

Mr Doody (Deputy Headteacher)  
 

The Behaviour Cup 

1st – 6dP 

2nd – 4Y 

3rd – 6H 

Attendance Award 

2M, 3B & 6H 

100% 

 

 

 

 

COMPETITION TIME 
23rd – 30th October 
The children have all been entered into a whole school competition 

with the winners scooping some fantastic merchandise donated from 

the Numbots themselves. To enter all your child has to do is play in 

any game mode on TTRS or Numbots little and often (we recommend 

5 minutes each day) and focus on improving their accuracy and speed 

in responding to the questions. Winners will be announced on here in 

the first week back. Good Luck!    

  Celebrating our school values. 

Over the past seven weeks I have been amazed at how our 

children have settled back into school. They have shown 

such kindness towards each other and real strength in 

adapting to the changes we’ve made to keep them safe.  

http://www.meridianschool.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/MeridianCPSchool
https://twitter.com/MeridianCPS
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCPdFGN9xNAtfypumnaOf09w
https://www.meridianschool.co.uk/parents/all-newsletters

